
 
AGENDA REQUEST  

 

 

TO:  Mayor and City Council 

FROM: Alex Farned, Director 

DATE May 12, 2012 

SUBJECT:  IN THE MATTER OF NEW APPOINTMENT TO THE TPRD PARKS 

ADVISORY BOARD AF  
  

 

Request:  

We would like to recommend to the City Council and Mayor that Mattie W. Mabry be appointed 

to the Parks Advisory Board for Ward 7.  She will be a great asset to the Board.  Her bio is 

attached. 

  



I am lifelong resident of the City of Tupelo, MS.  I have resided in the Haven Acres 

community for 46 years.  I am past president of the Haven Acres Neighborhood 

Association and I still support our local association as a board member.  I am a part-time 

employee of the Boys and Girls Club of North Mississippi, Haven Acres Unit, for 16 

years.   I work with the Ward 7 Community group in bringing supportive ideas and 

events to this are.  It will be a please to work with Tupelo Parks and Recreation 

Department. 


